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Returning Elgin ISD Students 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Returning Elgin ISD student enrollment information and access can be found on the district 

website. The online platform will open July 18, 2022 and parents/guardians will be required to 

update student contact information and complete and submit required 2022-2023 forms.  

All enrollment paperwork and updates must be done online. Campus registrars are to be 

contacted if help and support is needed.  

Also part of the 2022-2023 registration process, EISD will be ensuring that the District is serving 

students who reside in EISD. Therefore, in grades 3, 6 and 9 and upon initial registration 

parents will be required to provide a current proof of residency. Required proof can be 

submitted electronically.  

Additional Information regarding residency documentation is also available on the district 

website. 

If you have any questions about registration, please feel free to contact the school and speak 

with the campus registrar. 
 

https://www.elginisd.net/Domain/877
https://www.elginisd.net/Domain/877
https://www.elginisd.net/Page/2195
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